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Technical questions regarding the Notice of Grant Opportunity Mental Health in Higher 

Education: Community Provider Partnerships and Professional Development Grant should be 

submitted to OSHE@oshe.nj.gov by 4:00pm December 16, 2022.  Answers will be provided and 

posted on Friday, January 6, 2023 by 4:00pm.  
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